
 
From: mplanning 
Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 3:29 PM 
To: Clark, Carol <Carol.Clark@york.ca> 
Subject: DEVELOPMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE input to Regional MCR and updated ROP 
 
Please have this letter provided to members of Regional Council and relevant staff related to Item F.2 on 
the November 25th Council Agenda.   The matters addressed in the letter are relevant to the Draft 
Regional Official Plan.  Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Manett 
 
MPLAN Inc. 
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